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ANZAC Day 2022 
Students (past and present), Staff, Glen Cox (Bugler), Mr Brendan Yu (Barham HS Deputy Principal) and 

Light horse Brigade 
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Moulamein Public School were honored to run the ANZAC Day service on behalf of our community. Together we   
remembered those who fought for our nation and those who serve today. School captains, Jazmyn Worboyes and 
Tarlia McGlashan alongside Noah Scott represented our school with pride, doing an outstanding job of presenting the 
address to approximately 100 attendees. Brody Spitty raised the flag with pride. The march was led by Year 6 student, 
Fletcher Gray and his sisters Indiana and Ally with Chloe Wilson dressed in light horseman attire. Special thank you to 
Rebecca Gray who spent hours replicating the light horse uniform and gear. We also thank Mr Glen Cox, bugler, for 
again supporting our service. 





In recognition of ANZAC Day our Year 6 students made ANZAC biscuits for the whole school.  They were gratefully 

received by our classes as a recess treat.  Thank you Mrs Mertz and Year 6. 



Breakfast Program 

For students this morning, school provided their first breakfast as part of the chaplaincy wellbeing program that will run 

on Tuesdays and Wednesdays for the remainder of the year.  Students enjoyed todays breakfast options. 


